
 

 

 

SPECIAL MEETING  

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED TAX LEVY 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

NEOGA COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL 

 DISTRICT #3 

DECEMBER 14, 2017 

 

 
A special meeting for a hearing on the proposed tax levy was held in the Board of Education Office 

at 6:15 p.m. on December 14, 2017. 

 

Roll Call: Present:  Julie Butler, Shawn Finney, Gerald Hanfland, Michelle Sheehan, Don Strohl 

                                Brian Titus, Chuck Campbell 

                   

 

RECEPTION OF GUESTS AND PUBLIC COMMUNICATIONS:  

No one addressed the board. 

 

2017 TAX LEVY HEARING: Mr. Johnson communicated with the board and administration of 

the proposed levy.  

 

Adjournment: Motion by Strohl, seconded by Titus to adjourn the public hearing on the proposed 

tax levy at 6:18 p.m.  Motion carried. 
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